
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Ordinance:  O-8-22 
 
Title:  Alcoholic Beverages – The Market House 
 
Date:  January 26, 2022 
 
 
This ordinance modifies the type of alcoholic beverages that may be consumed on the Market 
House premises. The Market House is upgrading from a beer and light wine license to a beer, 
wine, and liquor license. It will generate additional annual revenue of $2,150 for the City. 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


